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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Headteacher’s notes… 
It was good to see so many of you come to our Open Afternoon on Wednesday. I 
know from some of the comments we have received that you enjoyed meeting 
staff and seeing some of the work that your children have completed already this 
term - they are always so proud to show what they have done and achieved. We 
have Parent Consultations next week and this is always a good opportunity to 
share successes and identify any next steps. Please remember that the website 
you need is https://bramptonvillage.schoolcloud.co.uk/ and there is a link to this 
on the front page of the school website. 
 
Year 1 classes enjoyed their ‘Village Walks’ this week and children in Reception 
went on their ‘Autumn Walks’ collecting leaves and other things they could find. Those children in KS1 who took part in 
the Rapid Fire Cricket competition on Tuesday all did very well - congratulations. 
 
Next week Y6 have a visit from Mexicolore to support their work on Ancient Maya. This is always an enjoyable experience 
and thank you to the PTA who have helped fund this. We break up for half term next Friday and finish with a non-uniform 
day. Please make sure that the children wear clothes and shoes which are appropriate for school and this includes no 
make up or jewellery. 
 
Please can we remind parents and carers not to come into school, including the classrooms and halls, at the start or end 
of the day unless an appointment has been made. This includes those coming into the KS2 Hall when dropping children 
off for sensory circuits as the children should be left outside the hall doors. 
 
Year 6 Transition to Secondary School – Application Process  
The deadline for secondary school applications is 31st October 2024. If you apply online by this date you will get an offer 
for a place on 1st March 2025 by email. For further information please contact the school or visit 
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/admissions . 
 
Flu Vaccinations 
These take place next Wednesday 23, October, for all year groups. 
 
Individual Photographs 
Your child should have come home with a card containing a QR code today which will provide a link to the photographs 
taken in school today. 
 
PTA News 
 
A reminder that next Friday 25th October will be our first Non-Uniform Day of the year. Please bring in a £1 donation or 
make your donation online via the link below. No crop tops or sports/football shirts please.  
 https://brampton-pta.sumupstore.com/product/non-uniform-day-1x-child 
 
Plus don't forget to get your Wreath Night tickets here before they sell out - https://brampton-
pta.sumupstore.com/product/wreath-night-ticket-school-ticket 
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What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 21st October   
Tuesday 22nd October   Pokemon Football Tournament (pm) 

No Y5 and Y6 Tag Rugby Club  
Parent Consultations 3.30 – 7.00pm 

Wednesday 23rd October NHS Flu Vaccinations 
Y6 Mexicolore visit 
Resources Committee meeting 
Parent Consultations 3.30 – 7.00pm 

Thursday 24th October    Choir 8.20am 
    JS Sports KS1 Multi-sports 3:20 – 4:20pm 
    No Football club 
    Parent Consultations 3.30 – 6.00pm 
Friday 25th October  PTA Non-Uniform Day 

JS Sports Girls Football 3:20 – 4:20pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


